
June 4, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers 

Supply chain/labor issues along with  energy and commodity prices are all continuing to push 

inflation on finished goods to unprecedented levels (and show no signs of abating) 

 We have received increases in the neighborhood of 23-38% from all manufacturers. 

Fuel prices are through the roof with fuel surcharges being up to and over 100% 

International shipping due ongoing vaccine requirements have more than doubled the costs of 

inbound freight. 

In short, it’s an ugly picture – and frankly one that is being exacerbated by extremely damaging 

government policies. 

As such we are forced to again raise prices significantly. 

Please see attached increases due to take effect July 4, 2022 

Despite the large increases we are still priced lower than our main competitor by more than 

10+% on most items. 

Regards, 

Ward Benedict 

The Goodyman Snack Inc 




